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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

Nur: Sophie H-R and Archie S 

Rec:  Eva Bekasova 

Yr 1:  Henry Parkin 

Yr 2:  Nainika Joseph 

Yr 3:  Lucas Schofield 

Yr 4:  Kaydee O’Sullivan 

Yr 5:  Edie Jones 

Yr 6:  Lily Hamer 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Rec:  Khadija Umair 

Yr 1:  Sebastian Latka 

Yr 2:   Abigail Ward 

Yr 3:  Aleisha Mitchell 

Yr 4:   Joe Moyers 

Yr 5:    Katie Fossard 

Yr 6:   Kayden-Lee Shaw 

Attendance Winner 

Year 4 - 97.8% 

Well Done 

World Book Day—Dressing Up 

 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about Lent and Forgiveness.  

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Kady Froggatt for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

Ash Wednesday 

 

Next week, we will be celebrating World Book Day. The children are invited to 

dress up as their favourite book character on Friday, 6th March. On Monday, the 

children will be bringing home their £1 book voucher. See the WBD website 

(www.worldbookday.com) to browse before you buy. 

On Ash Wednesday this week, both Father David and Father 

Philip offered Ashes to the children at school for the start of 

Lent. Here are Year5 and 6 receiving the Ashes and blessing. 



Girls’ Football 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Friday 6th March—World Book Day—Dress Up 

Friday 6th March—Robinwood assembly (part of Celebration Assembly, 9am) 

Wednesday 11th March Family Learning—Mother’s Day Craft 

Wednesday 11th March—3.10—6:00pm—Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 29th April—Family Learning—Spring Themed Event 

Friday 8th May—Bank Holiday—VE Day Anniversary 

11th –15th May— Y6 SATs week 

Reading Books 

Please could children bring their reading books to school every day so that they can read during the school 

day as well. Also, if you do listen to your child read, please could you jot a note in the Reading Record so 

that the staff know when children have read at home. Thank you. 

The Girls’ Football team recently played a match 

against Old Earth Primary School. They all played really 

well, with Sienna Hanse (Year 4) scoring our goal.  

After a good game, the final score was 4—1 to Old 

Earth. Congratulations to Rubi Lynch (Year 6) who was 

named woman of the match.  

Here is a photo of the team and a shot of them in    

action. Well done to everyone who played. 

Parents’ Evening—Book Sale 

There will be a variety of books on sale at parents’ evening on Wednesday 11th March.  These will be availa-

ble to buy at 20p each and will be suitable for the whole school, from EYFS to Year 6 children. 

Robinwood Awards 

On Friday 6th March we would like to invite the parents/carers of the children who went to Robinwood to 
our celebration assembly. It starts at 9.00 and we will be giving out the certificates and showing a selec-
tion of photos that were taken whilst they were there.  


